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Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

 Songclub 
 

Chedoke’s SongClub and Mrs. McLeod represented our school  

beautifully at the annual HWDSB ChoirFest, held at Sir Winston Churchill  

Secondary School. They performed two pieces for an  

adjudicator, renowned vocal director and former HWDSB music  

educator Ms. Brenda Uchimaru, and also had the opportunity to  

develop some of their skills with her on stage.  

Thank you to our SongClub students, for your dedication and passion  

for music at Chedoke!  

 



More pictures from the YES I CAN Awards  

held at Michelangelo’s!!! 



BAKE A BOOK 

 JK/NEW SK ORIENTATION 

May 23, 2018—3:30-4:45pm 

 

Registration begins at 3:15.  

Rotations start promptly at 3:30.   

Please bring your child with you. 

Grade 8 Graduation 

June 21, 2018 

@ 4:30pm 

Ancaster Meadow School 

 

 

7:00pm—Video/Dance Party and Appetizer Reception 

 at Chedoke Elementary 

 

 

 

If parents have questions or concerns regarding transportation,  

ie. Late buses, etc.… 

 

Please call the Transportation Department at: 

   905-523-2318 

 http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/transportation-at-hwdsb/ 

 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/transportation-at-hwdsb/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Scholastic Book Fair 
was very successful again 

this Spring.   A huge 
thank you to all of the 
families for visiting the 
book fair.  Your support 
for our School Library 
Learning Commons is 

spectacular.  We raised 
over $1500.00 in credit 
for future purchases for 

our collection. 

SK Graduation 

June 25, 2018 

     9:00am 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Below is the organization of Chedoke School for the 2018/2019 school year.  

 

The teachers collaboratively create classes for the best interests of not only your child, 

but all the students in the grade.  Placement decisions represent our best efforts to 

support student success with consideration made to:  classroom dynamics, specific  

grouping needs (academic, social), matching personalities, need to separate, gender  

balance, and support services availability.    

 

Parents wishing to put in writing a request for September are asked to do so by May 31st.  

Requests will be considered, but will not determine the placement for your child  

in September.   

 

      1.0 Kindergarten 

      1.0 Kindergarten 

      1.0 Kindergarten 

      1.0 Grade 1 

      1.0 Grade 1/2 

      1.0 Grade 2 

      1.0 Grade 2/3 

      1.0 Grade 3 

      1.0 Grade 3/4 

      1.0 Grade 4 

      1.0 Grade 5 

      1.0 Grade 5/6 

      1.0 Grade 6 

      1.0 Grade 7 

      1.0 Grade 7 

      1.0 Grade 7/8 

      1.0 Grade 8 

      1.0 Grade 8 

Sincerely, 

 

Priscilla Mochrie        Jo Ann Corbin-Harper 

Principal         Vice-Principal 


